
ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE                  The Whole Earth Is Full of Your Glory                          Worship Team,  
                         Brianna Marsh, Leader 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP Psalm 145:10-13                                                                           Bill Smith,  
                                                                                                                 Interim Director of Shepherding 
 
SONGS King of Glory 
 Begone Unbelief 
 Cornerstone 
 
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                          Bea Galloway, 
                           Director of Children’s Ministry 
 
TIME OF GREETING 
 
SONG Jesus, I My Cross Have Taken 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                                                  John Timlin, Elder 
 
SERMON       What Is the King Doing?                                                               Bill Smith 
 Mark 6:1-13  
  
RESPONSE Lead On, O King Eternal 
   
BENEDICTION 
              

How beautiful on the mountains  
are the feet of those who bring good news  

~  Isaiah 52:7 

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Tuesday—Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 
Pastor - Mark Moser (on sabbatical until 4/17/25) 
Assistant Pastor - Sr. High Ministry Leader - Ben Thompson, ext. 110,  
ben.thompson@newlifeglenside.com 
Interim Director of Shepherding - Bill Smith, ext. 103, bill.smith@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com 
Interim Jr. High Ministry Leader - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, bgalloway@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, bgalloway@newlifeglenside.com 
Young Adults Ministry Leader- Kenny Owens, 314-347-6770,  
kenny.owens@newlifeglenside.com 
Deacon Coordinator - Dave Sellers, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com 
Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, sarah.morris@newlifeglenside.com 
Facility Manager - Mark Mumbauer, ext. 107, mark.mumbauer@newlifeglenside.com 
Office Contact - Jan Timlin, jan.timlin@newlifeglenside.com 

CONNECTIONS 

Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 
community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors.   

Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 
needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" 
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact 
February coordinator Maja Lisa FritzHuspen at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 
dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

New Life Thrift Stores:  www.mynlt.org 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-Sat.: 10am-7pm 
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 
 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for 
others, contact Linda Woods. 

Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: salad dressings, crackers, jelly and jam, baking 
items, household items.  Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your donation 
in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
• If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 
• Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

Sunday, February 23, 2025  |  8:30 & 11:00am  |  (11:00am livestream) 

To Know Christ and to Make Him Known 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 
NEW LIFE NURSERY SCHOOL CLOTHING SWAP—Sat., March 1, 9am-12pm 
Come to the Fellowship Hall and support our nursery school!  For just $10, 
shoppers can fill a bag with clothing for the whole family, plus toys and books!  
Donations of any of the following items will gladly be accepted at NLNS between 
now and February 28: gently used men’s, women’s, and children’s clothing & 
shoes; children’s books, toys, puzzles, & games.  We cannot accept donations of 
baby equipment or furniture.  Questions?  Contact Director Janel Fackler at 
newlifenurseryschool@gmail.com or 215-576-0783. 
 
COMMUNITY COFFEEHOUSE—Saturday, March 1, 7:00pm-9:00pm 
Join us for an evening of art and conversation at NLG's 4th edition Community 
Coffeehouse, featuring local artist Jeff McRobbie.  A sketcher, painter, 
craftsman, and storyteller who lived in Morocco for 15 years with his family, Jeff 
aims to honor the image of God in humanity, delight in the creation, hint at the 
unseen, and invite the viewer's imagination into a story through his art.  This 
event will include an exhibition of artwork in our Gallery, an interview with the 
artist, music by Benson, conversation, coffee and bites.  We would love your 
help making this a meaningful event for all.  Please reach out to Diane Marsh if 
you wish to volunteer!  
 
RACIAL UNITY MINISTRY MEETING—Tuesday, March 11, 6:30-9:00pm 
Join us in The Gallery as we discern, pray and implement together Galatians 3:26-29 
at New Life so that we best express the love of Jesus to all ethnic and minority 
groups.  Contact Kurt Wood for more information.  
 
NEW LIFE GLENSIDE’S 2025 KIDS IN MOTION—August 4-8  
Registration for 2025 NLG Kids in Motion is now open on our website—
newlifeglenside.com/fellowship/kids-life/!  Join us August 4-8 for sports, art, 
Bible, and more. For more information, questions, or to apply for a scholarship, 
contact Bea Galloway (nlgkidslife@gmail.com) or Jason Peterson 
(jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com).  We are now accepting applications for 
Kids in Motion Counselors and Counselors in Training.  The application link 
can also be found on the New Life website:  
newlifeglenside.com/fellowship/kids-life/.   
 
LOST & FOUND CLEAN OUT 
It’s time to clean out our Lost & Found closet.  All items currently being held have 
been moved to a table in the Fellowship Hall.  If you’re missing something, 
please look for it there this morning.  Please only take what belongs to you.  Any 
items remaining after next Sunday will be donated to New Life Thrift. 

PINEWOOD DERBY—Wednesday, March 19, 6:30pm 
Rev up your creativity and get ready to race!  Our 2025 Pinewood Derby is coming 
up soon, and this year’s theme is NASCAR!  Everyone is welcome to build a car 
and join the race or simply come cheer on the competitors as we watch these 
tiny speedsters fly down the track.   Whether you're a seasoned racer or a first-
time builder, this is an event for all ages to enjoy!   Want to race?  Car kits are 
available for $5 each, and you can register and pick up your kit today at the 
KidsLife desk.  Start designing your dream car now, and we'll see you at the 
races!  Questions?  Contact Bea Galloway at bgalloway@newlilfeglenside.com. 
 
KidsLife VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Are you looking for ways to minister to potentially unreached people in Glenside?  
You’d never believe it, but you can do that in KidsLife!  Did you know that most of 
our guests with children come to the 11:00am service?  Will you help us make 
our guests feel welcome?  KidsLife is the first entry point for parents in getting to 
know us as a church family.  To do this well, we need to provide families with a 
safe place to leave their children.  Consider serving even just once a month and 
help us to bless our guests.  We can’t do it without you.  Contact Bea Galloway at 
bgalloway@newlifeglenside.com to offer your assistance. 
 
Save the Date!  WOMEN’S RETREAT WEEKEND—May 2-4 
The Treasures Within: Unsearchable Riches in Christ 
Have you been living victoriously, walking this earth with complete contentment 
as you follow Christ?  Or have you felt the weight of living as earthen vessels – 
often strained and tired, exhausted by the cares of this world?  What dreams and 
hopes have you chased after, leaving you drained and joyless?  Have you been 
yearning for more of Christ in you these days?  How does your faith infuse your 
life?  How can you learn to live more fully by faith?  Come and get away with 
other sisters in Christ as speaker Freda Rawlings guides our search together for 
“hidden treasures.”  Let’s rediscover together some of God’s unsearchable 
riches in Christ.  As a body, we avail ourselves of indescribable wealth that fills 
us with victory in Him!  Worship leader: Heather Rice.  Brochures are now 
available on the table in The Hub.  Register by Sunday, April 6.  Questions?  
Contact Deborah Deaton. 
 

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 
New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with young babies (those who are still nursing or 
taking regular bottles).  Exit the rear doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a 
changing table in there as well.  Please knock before entering.  
Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice 
sitting through the service via livestream with their children.  Exit the rear 
Sanctuary doors, go down the hall to room 108.   

New Life wants everyone to participate to the best of their abilities in our Sunday 
morning worship!  If you require help with any special needs, please let us know how we 
can support and accommodate them so that you can be fully embraced and enfolded 
into our church family.  Direct any questions or concerns to ablelife.nlg@gmail.com. 

mailto:Ablelife.nlg@gmail.com

